
 

CURSILLO SECRETARIAT MEETING 

January 7,  2020 

Video Conference 

 

• THOSE IN ATTENDANCE:  Terri DiBacco, Lay Director; Father Weary, 
Spiritual Advisor.  Chairpersons in attendance:  Richard Druffner, Roseann 
Guerrini, Nancy Keener, Ann Marie Segilia, Wendy Vogt.  Others in 
attendance:  Harris Kalemtis. 

• THOSE ABSENT:  Roberta Davis 
 

• Opening prayer  

• LAY DIRECTOR REPORT 
o Terri DiBacco opened meeting. 
o Minutes for the December, 2019 meeting were accepted as submitted. 

• TREASURER REPORT 
o The October beginning checkbook balance was $5,159.71 and ending 

balance $6,459.51 
o Report was accepted as submitted. 

• PRE-CURSILLO REPORT 
o 4 men for the upcoming Men’s Winter Weekend. 
o 2 women 

• CURSILLO COMMITTEE REPORT 
o Father Ben from Chicago was be flown in for the Men’s weekend. 
o Father Bednarik will be Women’s Spiritual Advisor 

• POST-CURSILLO 
o Report submitted on the 2019 Grand Ultreya. 

• SCHOOL OF LEADERS 
o January, 2020 School of leaders will be January 11, 2020, at the 

Harrisburg Diocese.  Father Paul Shuda will be the Doctrinal Speaker.  
Terri DiBacco will be the Method speaker. 

• COMMUNICATIONS REPORT 

o Discussion on the Website and the new E-newsletter was offered by Ann 

Marie Segilia.   

o Nothing new to report regarding Palanca Net. 

o Palanca distribution for upcoming weekends is being sent. 

 

 

 

 

 



• OTHER BUSINESS 

o Meeting on new Step by Step Guide wase held at December 17 at 6:oo pm at Holy 

Name of Jesus Parish. 
o Discussion was held on the Harrisburg Script and the Cursillo 3-Day Manual.  

Thursday and Friday Weekend schedule was reviewed and adjusted. 
o Proposals were discussed for the upcoming Summer weekends.  More will be 

determined after Step-by-step Committee meetings have ended and report is given 

to the Bishop. 

• Next Secretariat meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 4, 2020, at the 

office of Sacred Heart of Jesus Parish in Lewistown. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Ann Marie Segilia 


